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   PEI College of Pharmacists AGM-Thanks 
 

The PEI College of Pharmacists would like to thank the PEI 

Pharmacists Association for partnering with us for the first 

College AGM, open to the public, held May 7, 2016.  We would 

also like to thank those who came out to attend the AGM who 

were engaged and asked great questions. We have received 

wonderful feedback from those who 

attended and look forward to our 

AGM in 2017.  For anyone who was 

unable to attend and has any questions, 

please contact the College office at 902-628-3561 or 

info@pepharmacists.ca 

Council Elects New Executive 
The Council of the PEI College of Pharmacists elected a new 

executive at the recent College AGM.  The executive for the 

2016/2017 year is as follows: 

Allan Green-President 

Kilby Rinco-Vice President 

Elizabeth Kennedy-Lord-Treasurer 

The council thanks the outgoing executive for their hard work 

and dedication to the PEI College of Pharmacists over the past 

year.  

The Island Capsule 
PEI College of Pharmacists 5/13/2016 Edition 2, Volume 18 

 

   

 Pharmacy Student 

Registration 
Students are reminded that they 

must be registered as a student 

with the PEI College of 

Pharmacists prior to beginning 

any structured or unstructured 

practice experience in PEI.  One of 

the registration requirements is a 

preceptor/site approval form.  

Preceptors and sites must be 

approved prior to beginning 

practice experience.  The 

application for student 

registration can be found on the 

PEI College of Pharmacists 

website under the licensing tab. 

Once a student submits an 

application, they can log into the 

member area of the website to 

access the preceptor/site approval 

form.  Please note that any 

students that were registered 

prior to April 1, 2016 will have 

their registrations extended to 

September 15, 2016.  You will not 

be required to renew until then.   

 

.  

 
 

 MISSION 

Regulating the practice of pharmacy in the province so as to promote 

a high standard and safeguard the welfare of the public with regard 

to pharmaceutical service. 
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Continuing Education Opportunities 
Dalhousie Continuing Pharmacy Education has several education opportunities available for registration.  

The following shows a sample of what is available: 

Childhood infections and infestations: A concise otitis media, streptococcal pharyngitis, impetigo, and head lice 

review - Live Webinar - June 1, 2016 

Immunization and Injection Administration AND Refresher Training Program – Truro NS – July 9th, 2016 

***Please note: offerings are limited this year*** 

For more information on programs or for registration, please visit the Dal CPE website 

http://www.dal.ca/faculty/healthprofessions/cpe.html 

 

Council Meeting Dates 
The dates for council meetings for the 2016/2017 year have been posted under “Council” on the PEI 

College of Pharmacists website.  Anyone who wishes to attend a council meeting as an observer can 

complete a Request to Attend a Council Meeting Form, also located in the same area as the meeting dates.  

The request must be submitted at least 2 days prior to the meeting date and is reviewed by the Executive 

of the Council.  
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